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August 28, 2023 

 
 

LU 441 (ORANGE COUNTY) 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS FOR FRINGE BENEFIT REPORTING 

EFFECTIVE 9/1/2023 

 
We are pleased to announce that effective September 1, 2023, UNITED ADMINISTRATIVE 

SERVICES, INC  (UAS) will receive and process all fringe benefit reports (NECA STAR) on 

behalf of the Electrical Industry Accounts department of the Orange County Chapter, NECA.   

This change is effective with all hours worked in August and reported in September.  Your 

September Fringe benefit reports for all agreements in LU 441 should be sent as follows. 

Reports will no longer be sent to the Electrical Industry Accounts office at 333 S. Anita Drive, 

suite 780, Orange, CA.  They will be sent directly to UAS at the following address. 

   

United Administrative Services 

 6800 Santa Teresa Blvd. 

 Suite 100 

 San Jose, CA 95119 

 

  Atten: Danielle  

 

The contact person at UAS for questions or follow up on fringe benefit reporting is: 

 

 Danielle Lomelin 

 408 288 4451 

 dlomelin@uastpa.com 

 

NOTE: THERE ARE NO CHANGES TO THE ACH INSTRUCTIONS OR BANKING 

OPERATIONS 

 

Orange County NECA and LU441 have a long history of dealing with UAS as Administrators of 

our Health Trust in the past and our DC Pension Trust currently.  We look forward to an efficient 

and effective transition in the processing of fringe benefit payments. 

 

Stephen E. Brown 

Chapter Manager (Interim) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

O r a n g e  C o u n t y  C h a p t e r   
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